

Newsletter #10 Term 3, 11/08/2025

Upcoming Calendar Dates	
Wednesday 23 rd July –	Whole school swimming on Wednesdays 12 noon
Wednesday 17 th September	
Thursday 14 th & Friday 15 th	Smile Squad onsite (dental van) New date
August	
Friday 15 th August	Postponed Tree Planting Day 10:30-2:30pm (weather
	dependent)
Monday 18 th August	Book Week Parade – get those costumes ready!
Friday 19 th September	Final Day of Term 3 - 2:15pm finish

Assistant Principal Report

There's so much happening around our school, and the important dates above are just a few of the exciting events coming up. Recently, you would have received information about how to connect with us through our uEducateUs platform. It's essential that families get set up on this platform, as it is our main method of communication for sharing updates, event details, and important changes. If you need help getting started, please contact the office.

Our swimming program is progressing well, with students enthusiastically developing new skills and building confidence in the water. It's been fantastic to see their growth each session.

We are excitedly preparing for our upcoming Book Week Parade on Monday, 18th August. Students (and staff!) are encouraged to start planning their costumes based on a favourite book character. We can't wait to celebrate a love of reading together in creative style.

A sincere thank you to all the families who attended our recent Parent Teacher Interviews. These conversations provide valuable insights and help strengthen the partnership between home and school to support each child's learning journey.

Thank you to everyone who joined us for our recent Open Day. It was a wonderful opportunity to showcase the amazing work students have been doing, and we were proud to see their learning displayed so beautifully around the school. Thank you to our school council members who cooked up our sausages for the day. We appreciate your support and enthusiasm.

Kind Regards,

Stephanie Hoekstra Assistant Principal

100 Days of school Date: Tuesday 29th July

On Tuesday 29th July we celebrated **100 Days of School** — and what a sight it was! Our theme, *100 Days Smarter*, came to life with students dressed as "old" or "wise" people, walking the halls with canes, cardigans, spectacles, and plenty of character. A huge thank you to Mrs Hunter and Mrs Dalli who put together a fantastic day filled with engaging and creative activities. One of the most colourful (and mouth-watering!) moments was seeing students hard at work creating their *100 gumballs* masterpieces — a rainbow of imagination and learning all in one.



















Assembly Awards Date: Wednesday 6th August

Congratulations to our Student of the Week award winners – Liam, Grace and Archie. Keep up the great work!







Kitchen Garden Program Date: Friday 8th August (Seniors)

On Friday, our senior students were busy in the garden, planting, watering, and working hard with the wheelbarrows. Afterwards, they headed to the kitchen to make a batch of delicious rum balls, which were shared with visitors who joined us for our Open Day.

















Kitchen Garden Program Date: Friday 8thth August (Juniors)

With just **three ingredients**, our junior class whipped up some mouth-watering pumpkin scones — **1 cup pumpkin soup, 1–1½ cups self-raising flour, and ½ cup grated cheese**. Simple, fun, and absolutely delicious!













Open Day Date: Friday 8thth August

On Friday, 8th August, we celebrated our Open Day. It was a joy to welcome a new family into our school and to see our own little community gather in the afternoon. With sausages sizzling, friendly conversations flowing, and the sun shining brightly, it was the perfect way to connect and enjoy the day.



Junior Class – Word Reading Awards

It's wonderful to see our junior class flying ahead with their word recognition! Their hard work is paying off, and they should feel very proud of their achievements. Keep up the fantastic effort!







Senior Class – Symmetry

In Maths, the senior class has been exploring symmetry. Working with a partner and using a range of shapes, they created the missing half of symmetrical patterns – with some impressive results!















